
Gate 2023-Crash Coaching Program

For final-year students (2019-2023) in computer science and engineering, the
Department of Computer Science and Engineering launched the Gate-2023
crash course programme in October 2022, in collaboration with the Computer
Society of India (CSI). On September 16, 2022, the department held a Gate-2023
Orientation programme as part of the programme. The program's major goal is to
support our students' abilities to pursue higher education and find employment.
Prof.Murshida.K.P. Assistant Professor in Computer Science and Engineering
accompanied Prof.Baiju B S. PRO & Placement Officer in leading the session.
The programme provides information on the Gate examination and the
advantages of passing it. The programme has successfully ended with active
participation of 40 students .
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With the aforementioned timetable, classes were held twice a week for two hours, and
students were enthusiastically engaged in the course. In December 2022, the
programme was successfully completed.


